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                                                                                                                        414 Nicollet Mall

Minneapolis, MN  55401-1993

September 26, 2017
Subject: 
NSP Companies’ Annual Attachment O Rate Projected Net Revenue Requirement


Customer Meeting

Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 
Time: 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. CDT

Location: 414 Nicollet Mall, Minneapolis, MN  55401 – Room 1C
Dear Valued Customer:

Xcel Energy cordially invites you to attend the Attachment O Rate Projected Net Revenue Requirement Customer Meeting for Northern States Power Company-Minnesota and Northern States Power Company-Wisconsin (“NSP Companies”) for the 2018 rate year.  The purpose of this meeting is to present information that will clarify and explain NSP Companies’ annual filing and supporting work papers that were posted on the MISO website on August 31, 2017 and are available for viewing at 
https://www.misoenergy.org/MarketsOperations/TransmissionSettlements/Pages/TransmissionOwnerRateData.aspx. 
At your earliest convenience, RSVP to Michèle Bruning at Michele.B.Bruning@xcelenergy.com and please state whether you will be attending the meeting in person or via teleconference.  Customers who wish to participate via teleconference should use the following dial-in information: 
Telephone Number: (612) 330-5656 or (866) 672-3839
Meeting ID: 1661478
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Sincerely, 
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Mark C. Moeller

Manager, Transmission Business Relations

Xcel Energy Services Inc.
